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Delaware Volunteer Firefighter’s Association
Ladies Auxiliary

30th Annual Conference
September 22– 25, 2025
May 1, 2025
Dear LADVFA Members:

The LADVFA Meeting and Luncheon for this year’s Conference will be held on Tuesday, September 23, 2025 beginning at 11:00 am in the Rehoboth Beach Convention Center, 229 Rehoboth Avenue, Rehoboth Beach, DE 19971. Please note: Registration starts at 11:00 am for meeting Delegates/Alternates and luncheon reservations.  This is the only LADVFA meeting. Meeting time allotted is 12:00 pm up to 3:30 pm. 
Reservations need to be in NO LATER than July 15, 2025.  Please send your reservation to the address listed below.  E-mail reservations can be sent to ladvfa.luncheon@gmail.com.  If you e-mail, please scan the form and make sure you include ALL of the information on the reservation form.

If your auxiliary has a member who is currently a state officer or is a Past State President, please include their name on your reservation list if they plan to attend.  Also, please remember to note attendees who may need handicapped accessible accommodations.

Please remember any auxiliary who has a reservation resulting in a “no show” will be charged the price of the luncheon, plus gratuity for the luncheon. The exception is the motion voted on at the November 2017 meeting: “No shows may not be billed if it is an emergency or unusual event preventing a person from attending (i.e.: hospitalization, death of immediate family member) when a letter is presented at check-in signed by either the Auxiliary president or one of the delegates.  Due to limited seating, reservations will be made on a first come, first served basis.

As your committee chairperson, the committee would like to thank you in advance for getting your reservation material in on time so we can look forward to another successful conference and a wonderful luncheon with you this year.

Sincerely,

Isabel Stevenson
Isabel Stevenson, Luncheon Chairperson

5141 Boyce Road, Seaford, DE 19973
Phone: (302) 245-5418 – ladvfa.luncheon@gmail.com
